O'Bryant, Thomas W

From: Parrish, Robin <Robin.Parrish@dot.state.fl.us>

Sent: Tuesday, September 13, 2016 7:48 AM

To: O'Bryant, Thomas W

Cc: Perez, Tamara; Celeste, Merry E; Daniels, Cecilia M

Subject: RE: FDOT FPN: 437046-1-34-01, CIGP agreement for design of ATMS - Pinellas County
Attachments: Contractual Indemnification Resolution 06-70.pdf

Good morning Thom,
The Department will not remove the indemnity reference in Section 4(B) of the Agreement.
Thanks,

Robin G. Parrish

Local Programs Coordinator

Florida Department of Transportation
11201 North McKinley Drive

Tampa, Florida 33612, MS 7-350
(813) 975-6655
robin.parrish@dot.state.fl.us

FDOT

From: O'Bryant, Thomas W [mailto:tobryant@co.pinellas.fl.us]

Sent: Thursday, September 08, 2016 1:57 PM

To: Parrish, Robin

Cc: Perez, Tamara; Celeste, Merry E; Daniels, Cecilia M

Subject: FDOT FPN: 437046-1-34-01, CIGP agreement for design of ATMS - Pinellas County

Good Afternoon,

The subject CIGP Agreement is currently in the contract review process with the County. Section 4(B) of the
Agreement contains language that requires the County to indemnify FDOT. As outlined in County Resolution
06-70, also attached, the County does not indemnify other parties under most circumstances and is required to
request that any such indemnity language be removed. Please confirm whether FDOT will remove the
indemnity reference in Section 4(B) of the Agreement.

Thanks

Thom



Thomas O’Bryant, Jr., MPA
Contracts Services Supervisor
Technical Services - Contracts
Pinellas County Public Works

14 S. Ft. Harrison Ave., 2nd Floor
Clearwater, FL 33756

Phone (727) 464-3019

Fax (727) 464-5061
tobryant@pinellascounty.org




